Saddle Rock Ranches HOA
Tuesday, March 14, 2023
Call to Order/Attendance: Wayne King and Clint Dawes were present along with several homeowners. 
Minute summary from previous meeting:   Clint read the report, approved.
Treasurer’s Report: Wayne read the treasurers report, dues will stay at $120/year. The HOA has about $28,000 in our accounts.  For 2023 we have received 11 checks and 15 Zelle payments so far.
ACC Update: Steve Stec and Christopher Noonan are working on a few current issues.
Old Business:

· Gazebo sidewalk – Wayne has leveled the area off the new sidewalk.
New Business:  

Bridle Trails—No vehicles are allowed. 
Next HOA Meeting – May 9 - 7pm, Grandview H.S. Room L200 
Clint Dawes Secretary HOA

